
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
 
This is the final week of clubs. 
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Poppy  6 

Conner 7 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery:  Ruby and Stanley 

Columbia:  James 

Voyager:  Leo and Aston 

Atlantis:  Toby and Timothy 

Challenger:  Robin and Freya 

Endeavour: Axel 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger won last weeks Team Points Challenge which a 

massive 140!! 

Events Diary 2017-18 

 

Wed 18 Jul Sports Day 

Thur 19 Jul Endeavour Class Production (2pm and 7pm) 

Tue 24 Jul    Last Day Of The School Year  

 

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 
Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 
Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 
Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 
Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 
Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 
Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 
Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 
Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 
Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

Forest School Dates — Term 6 

Fri 20 Jul Y1,2,3 

 

Swimming Dates — Term 6 

No more swimming lessons this term. 

PTA Events 

No more PTA events this term. 



Monday 16 July 2018 

  

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 

What a fantastic Activities Focus Week we had 

at school last week.  The children enjoyed a 

range of new activities and experiences, which 

was great to see.  An example of some of the 

activities the children took part in were; Snow 

Tubing at Folkestone Sports Centre, Archery and 

Geocaching at Betteshanger Park, Den Building 

and Crafts at Woodpecker Court and Martial 

Arts in the school hall!  Thank you for all of the 

adults involved who enabled this week to     

happen.  There is a portfolio capturing the 

whole week available to see in the school foyer.  

Photos will also be on the school website this 

week. 

We are now into the final full week of the 

school year.  By the time you receive this letter 

all parents should have received their child’s 

end of year report.  Should you wish to discuss 

this further, please contact the class teacher. 

Miss McGregor and Ms Jones are out and about 

this week visiting the families of the new       

children starting with us in September.  On 

Thursday (19th July) we look forward to         

welcoming the new Year R children for a Teddy 

Bears Picnic between 9.30am and 10.30am. If 

parents have any questions about these       

transition events please get in touch with us. 

 

On Wednesday morning we have Sports Day 

which will start from just after 9am. Please can all 

parents gather on the junior playground before 

9am.  The event will run until around 10.15am.  

There will then be a chance for parents to buy 

refreshments in the school hall.  All children will 

need full PE kit on this day as well as a drinks 

bottle as normal. 

The end-of-year production takes place on   

Thursday (19th July) at 2pm and 7pm.  This 

should be a fantastic show so please let the office 

know how many seats you would like. 

On Tuesday (17th July) the children in Discovery 

and Columbia are off to visit the RNLI centre in 

Walmer.  This is a great experience for them 

linked to their current topic.  Separate letters 

have already gone home about this. 

Looking ahead to the final two days of the term 

(23rd and 24th July), the children will spend the 

Monday afternoon with their new teacher in the 

classroom they will be in next year.  We then 

have a Leavers assembly for our Year 6 students 

at 9am in the school hall which family members 

of those children are invited to.   

The term ends at 3.10pm on Tuesday 24th July 

and we look forward to seeing all children again 

on Monday 3rd September. 


